
 

 
The end of the year bus schedule is, June 13th will be the last day for 3 PM & 5:15 buses 

 
June 14th, 15th, 16th and 17th the 3 PM buses will be at 2 PM. 
 
Effective today, June 9th, we will no longer be accepting checks for any owed obligations, etc.  Cash will be accepted 
only and you will be given a receipt for the money. 
 

Starting on Tuesday, June 14th trash receptacles will be placed in the hallways for students to discard all garbage 

from their lockers. Please make sure all belongings are out of your locker by June 17th. 

 

The fishing club will be taking a wreck fishing trip next Wednesday afternoon on the Carolyn Ann III.    

 

This trip is open to all students, if interested stop by 8-3 for a permission slip.   

  

The last day for Physical Education classes is Monday June 13th. All locks should be removed and lockers 

emptied by this date. Anything left in the locker rooms after this date will be removed and discarded. 
 

Seniors, please remind your parents if you need additional graduation tickets over the six that you were given, 

today is the final day to put the tickets in your envelopes.  You can get more tickets a graduation practice if you 

need more. 

 

The Southern Regional Girls Basketball Team is holding a clothing drive.  Items needed are, all clothing items, 

shoes, blankets, sheets, stuffed animals and working bikes.  Please give to any basketball player, or Coach Bucci.   

 
David’s Dream and Believe is holding a Stafford Run for Hope 5k on Saturday, June 18th. Any student 

interested in volunteering at the event, please see Ms. Posch in Room 7-2.  

 

Class of 2017 senior pictures will be taken in the 11/12 cafeteria on the following dates. 

 

Monday, 7/11 - 9:30 am - 2:30 pm  

Tuesday, 7/12 - 8:30 am - 2:30 pm  

Wednesday, 7/13 & Thursday, 7/14 10 am – 8 pm 

 

Monday, 8/15 & Tuesday, 8/16 - 9:30 am – 2:30 pm 

Wednesday, 8/17 & Thursday, 8/18 – 12:00 pm – 8:00 pm  

 

There is a $5.00 sitting fee that should be brought to the appointment, cash or check. 

 

Boys should wear button down collared shirt & tie, girls should wear tank or camisole so it is easy to take 

the drape picture. 

 

To make an appointment, please log onto www.ouryear.com, our school code is 89 or call 1-800-687-9327. 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

       STUDENT BULLETIN  

     FRIDAY – JUNE 10, 2016 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 

http://www.ouryear.com/

